
Warkworth Primary School 
Suzanne Donovan-Skeens 
35 Hill Street 
Warkworth    0910 
New Zealand 

 
 
Quang Hoa, November 5, 2023  

 

Hello,  

 I am Tra's mother, and I am delighted to write this letter to you on behalf of my daughter. First of all, Tra and I 

would like to inquire about your well-being, as well as that of your family and friends. We hope everyone is in good 

health. If so, Tra and I are very happy. As for Tra's family, we are all doing well, thank you.  

Regarding Tra's studies, everything is going good. This year, she is in the fourth grade, with a class consisting of 21 

students—12 boys and 9 girls. Since the beginning of the school year, Tra has been attending classes both in the 

morning and afternoon. She enjoys riding her bicycle to school very much.  

 In our hometown, the festival takes place on the 5th day of the lunar new year, known as the Cầu Mùa Festival, in 

which we pray for a year with favorable weather, and it is a joyful event. Please consider arranging your work 

schedule this year to visit our hometown during the festival. Tra and I wish you all the best.  

 

Best regards,  

Ly Thi Nguyen – Be Ly Thu Tra’s Mother  

  

 Translated by Pham Thi Diu 

 


